
 
Camps, Sports & Excursion Fund 

If any families with a health care card haven't yet 
submitted a CSEF application please come to the 
office so that we can fill out the form with you 

 
Covid Update 
Masks are optional but are no 
longer compulsory in schools.     
There are also no longer          
requirements to show             
vaccination status or use QR 
codes when visiting schools.   
We are however continuing to 
get regular notifications of     
positive Covid cases of students 
and staff. Thank you for your 
support in continuing to give 
twice weekly Rapid Antigen 
Tests to your children in order to 
help minimise the spread of 
Covid in our school community. 
 
Uniforms for Term 2 

Hats are not required to be worn in Victorian 

schools in terms 2 and 3 but students are still   

welcome to wear them when playing outside or 

during sport. We ask parents and carers to       

continue to support the school uniform policy by 

ensuring that your child/children are wearing    

correct uniform to school every day. With cooler 

weather coming, please make sure that they have 

a school jacket or hoodie and a warm coat. Light 

blue hijabs for girls who wear them and navy, black 

or grey pants or leggings. Uniform is available for 

purchase through the office. 

 
NAPLAN Testing 
Our year 3 & 5 students are currently doing regular 
NAPLAN practice, in preparation for the upcoming 
national testing period.  Below is a link if you would 
like to do some additional practice at home. 
https://www.nap.edu.au/online-assessment/
public-demonstration-site 
 
Eid 

This year the Eid celebration, which marks the end 
of the holy month of Ramandan, falls around May 
1st or 2nd. Eid Mubarak to all of our Islamic      
families! 

Warm regards, 

Julie Large 

Principal 

Welcome to Term Two 

Term Two 2022 

Newsletter #1 

Dates to  

Remember 
 

Friday April 29th  

School Photos 

 

Thursday May 5th 

District Cross Country 

 

Friday May 6th  

Wear What You Want Day 

 

Monday May 9th  

Wanyara Indigenous program 
starts - running every Monday in 
term 2 for all classes 

 

May 10th—17th 

NAPLAN testing for grade 3   

& 5 students 

 

Monday May 16th  

School Council  

meeting—3.30pm 

 

Thursday May 26th 

Open morning for Education 
Week—9am to11am 

 

Friday May 27th 

Report Writing Day—            

No students at school 

 

Monday June 13th 

Queen’s Birthday public  

holiday—No students at 
school 

 

June 14th & 15th 

Student led conferences 
with parents & carers 

 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

 

 

 

 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

Carlton Primary School Newsletter 
 

Carlton Primary School is a partner in the Carlton Learning Precinct 

Supporting children and their families to succeed in life 

 

It was really great seeing all students back at 

school yesterday for what we hope will be       

another uninterrupted and productive term at 

Carlton Primary. Please take time to look through 

the dates down the left hand side of this       

newsletter and add them to your diary.             

You will see that we have lots on! 

 

District Cross Country 

 

The district cross country is an important event in 

our school calendar and takes place this year 

next Thursday May 5th at Princess Park.       

Many local primary schools participate in the 

races.  Our  students have trained really hard 

over many weeks leading up to the race under 

the careful guidance of 

Cam and Riley. Best of 

luck to everyone           

competing. Parents and 

carers are very welcome to 

come along and support 

our runners.                

More information on event 

times will be  posted on 

Seesaw closer to the date. 

 

Wear What You Want Day 

It’s time to put your uniform away for a day in a 
good cause! Our grade 6 school leaders have 
asked for a free dress day to raise money for 
charity. The charity that they have chosen is  
Kids with Cancer Foundation Australia.            
So, on Friday May 6th for a gold coin donation, 
children who want to can wear any of the       
following:- dress ups, casual clothes, sporting 
team clothes or new Eid clothes. There are only 
two rules for the day. No high heels (for safety 
reasons) and have fun! 




